
 

 

 
 
19th September 2024  
  
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

Re: Changes to school timings on Thursday 26th September 2024  

  

Our annual Open Evening for students in Year 6, and their parents/carers, takes place 
on Thursday 26th September from 5.00 PM - 7.30 PM.   

  

In order to enable staff and students to prepare for the evening, we have collapsed 
Periods 7, 8 and 9 on Thursday 26th September. This means that students will be 

dismissed earlier on this day.   

  

Please note the dismissal times for each year group on Thursday 26th September:   

  

• Year 7: 1.00 PM   

• Years 8, 9, 10, 11, 12 and 13: 1.10 PM  
  

A reminder that the school is closed on Friday 27th September as this is a staff training 

day.  
  

Apologies for any inconvenience and thank you for your support.   
  

Yours faithfully,  

  
  

  

  
  

Mr N. Walters    

Headteacher  
 


